
 

 

8th October 2024 

Codan recently had the privilege of participating in a lunch service at Hutt St Centre, working alongside the 
dedicated volunteers in the kitchen and dining area, preparing and serving nutritious meals to individuals 
who are facing challenging circumstances. 

This is Codan’s second consecutive year supporting Hutt St Centre’s lunch service. Our employees value 
having the opportunity to engage in meaningful experiences like this, deepening the connection with, and 
knowledge of the organisations we proudly support. 

Thank you for having us again, Hutt St Centre! 

 Pictured: Group Accounting Manager Ray Chen, HR Advisor Talia D'Amato, Accounts Receivable and ࢪࢩࢨࢧࢦࢥࢤࢣࢢ 
Credit Officer Lina Iuliano, Global Director HR Projects Jessica Forte (Nee Miller) and Minelab General 
Manager ANZEA Mark Wellington 

 

 

 

 

 

 


